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Comments: Fees and permits

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

 

My husband and I enjoy hiking, and do so in many different areas.  Our favorite place to go each year is Marion

Lake.  We hike in with our raft and fish and hike out the same day.  As many of us in Oregon, we decide on friday

that we are going to go on a Saturday or Sunday because we make plans based on weather conditions.  Putting

restrictions upon those of us who enjoy these areas and treat them with the upmost respect is insulting.  Most of

us live here because we enjoy the outdoors and what Oregon has to offer us.  Please reconsider putting these

new restrictions in place.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Laura Sease

 


